									May 19, 2022

Dear First Grade Families,
	In an attempt to lessen the cost of school supplies and ensure that each and every student in our classroom has the supplies he or she needs, we will not be issuing a supply list.  Instead, we are asking for each family to contribute $20 to the purchase of bulk supplies for our classroom.  With this money we will purchase all necessary items for our students.  All your child would need from home is a backpack, a set of headphones (the small cheap ones are the best), and one container of Lysol wipes (or other brand).  We hope this helps lessen the financial burden that back to school time often brings.  Also each child needs a change of clothes to put in the locker in case of emergencies.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us.  We look forward to working with your child during the new school year!

[bookmark: _GoBack]
							Sincerely,


							Mrs. Malcomb & Ms. Blake
